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Nareka Jacques

From: no-reply@centralsaanich.ca <no-reply@web-response.com>
Sent: Friday, October 4, 2024 10:09 AM
To: Municipal Hall
Subject: Mayor & Council email form submission from centralsaanich.ca

Submitted on Fri, 10/04/2024 - 10:08am 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Subject 
TRAFFIC SPEED ON MT. NEWTON X ROAD EAST OF WEST SAANICH ROAD. 
 
Full Name 
KAREN HARRIS 
 
Phone Number 

 
 
Address 
849 MT. NEWTON X ROAD 
SAANICHTON, BC. V8M1SO 
 
Neighbourhood 
MT. NEWTON X RD. ON TRAIL ONE PROPERTY FROM WEST SAANICH RD. 
 
Email 

 
 
Message 
PLEASE INSTALL SPEED SIGNS IN BOTH DIRECTION ON WEST SAANICH RD. PRIOR TO TURNS ONTO 
MT. NEWTON X RD. 
* ALL TRAFFIC TURNING EAST OFF WEST SAANICH ROAD OVER THE BLIND HUMP/HILL IS INCREASING 
IN VOLUME AND SPEED. 
THIS WAS A DESIGNATED HERITAGE ROAD. EVEN IF THE SIGN WAS STILL THERE NO ONE WOULD SEE 
IT, THEY ARE MOVING AT HIGH SPEED. 
*THIS HAS ALWAYS BEEN A LOCAL DELIVERY ONLY AREA FOR LARGE COMMERCIAL TRUCKS. I HAVE 
NOT NOTICED THAT SIGN LATELY. APPARENTLY COMMERCIAL TRUCKING NOW ASSUMES IT IS OPEN 
TO THEM. 
COMMERCIAL TRAFFIC IS AMONG THE WORST SPEEDERS. 
YES, WE LOBBIED FOR THE VERY SUCCESSFUL TRAIL FOR MANY YEARS AFTER  

 
 I HAVE A LONG HISTORY WITH 

TRAFFIC AND WALKING AND RIDING THIS ROUTE. WE WERE ALL DELIGHTED WITH THE TRAIL BUT IT 
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GIVES CONFIDENCE TO THE SPEEDERS WHO ARE IGNORANT OF ALL THE BLIND ACCESS DRIVEWAYS 
ALONG THIS HERITAGE ROUTE. 
PLEASE ADDRESS THIS DECADES LONG, WORSENING, ISSUE ASAP WITH SIGNAGE, AND IF 
NECESSARY SPEED BUMPS ON THE MT. NEWTON RD. 'HUMP' EAST OF WEST SAANICH ROAD. 
INTERNATIONAL LEVEL RIDER RIDES ONE OF MY HORSES AND ADVISED AGAINST CONTINUING USE 
OF THEM ON THE TRAIL DUE TO THE TRAFFIC SPEED AND UNSUITABLE SIZE OF VEHICLES. DETAILS ON 
REQUEST WITH HIS PERMISSION. THANK YOU, KAREN HARRIS. 
 

 

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of 
Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of 
this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.”  




